From: Marina Lent

To: "execsec@chilmarkma.gov"; "Marina Lent (mlent@chilmarkma.gov)"; ""Matt Poole" (mpoole@edgartown-
ma.us)"

Cc: "Katie Carroll (squidrow@vineyard.net)"; ""Jan Buhrman (jan@kitchenporch.com)" (jan@kitchenporch.com)"

Subject: RE: The Field Fund

Date: Thursday, September 21, 2017 4:02:18 PM

We had a discussion and | sent them the CMR. Basically, their limiting factor is the CCC well, not the
School well. What they propose is within the Zone 1 of the CCC well, and | already had to work to
convince the State not to make the School move the garden. So we’re going to be conservative
about any other activities within the zone I.

Marina

From: execsec@chilmarkma.gov [mailto:execsec@chilmarkma.gov]

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 3:18 PM

To: Marina Lent (mlent@chilmarkma.gov); ‘Matt Poole' (mpoole@edgartown-ma.us)
Cc: Katie Carroll (squidrow@vineyard.net); 'Jan Buhrman (jan@kitchenporch.com)’
(jan@kitchenporch.com)

Subject: FW: The Field Fund

Marina

Given the public water well, what concerns or restrictions will the Field Fund have to
contend with if they want to fertilize the CCC fields?

Tim

From: Susan Stevens [mailto:SStevens@mvyps.org]
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 12:14 PM

To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: The Field Fund

Hi Tim, I am writing in support of the work The Field Fund, Inc is
planning to do on the fields here in Chilmark. It seems that their efforts
will improve the playing conditions for our students and for the
community, at no additional cost to the school. The Chilmark School
welcomes the basic maintenance support this fall (aeration,
overseeding) from The Field Fund, Inc, and understands that this
maintenance is supplemental, (mowing not included) , and will not
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interfere with the use of the fields by the students or community
members. | did meet and speak with the members of The Field Fund
last week when their turf grass expert, Jerad Minnick, came by to
assess the field. | am grateful that they are offering to help rejuvenate
the Chilmark playing field. If you have any questions, or concerns
please contact me.

Susan Stevens
Head of School
Chilmark School



